Port Coquitlam Saint’s Junior “A” and “B”
Tier 1 Lacrosse Club

Connor Clough and X-Treme Threads

Dear Connor,

I am writing this letter to thank you for the exceptional
service and quality of the Jersey’s, shorts and shirts we have
purchased from X-Treme for several vears now. I want to
thank you for paying extra attention to the reproduction of
our logo.

Keep up the great work and keep the product up to the
standards vou have set so far.

I highly recommend you and X-Treme to anyone.
Best regards

Reg Thompson
Pres/Governor



